Washington Community High School
       

 School Year: 2017-2018
Science Dept./WCHS elective [I.C.C. dual-credit course sponsor HLTH 121]
Instructor and Department Chair:     Melissa Redding
Dear Parent(s),


My name is Melissa Redding  and I will be filling the title of “science and/or I.C.C. elective teacher” on your son/daughter’s schedule this school year.  I’d like to take this opportunity to tell you a little bit about myself since you are entrusting to me a small portion of your child’s education.  


I have been a science teacher at Washington High School since 1984.  I have a Bachelor’s degree in education from Illinois State University and a Master’s Degree from Olivet Nazarene University.  I have three children, all graduates of high school.  I believe that my experiences as a mother and a teacher can better enable me to understand your most valuable role as the parent in our triangular relationship:  parent, student, and teacher.

Your son/daughter is important to me as a person.  This is why I am committed to your child’s education.  My goal is to dedicate myself to your child’s success, not only in the academic world of science/health science, but also in the venue of life.


My daily mission is to be respectfully aware of where your child stands on his/her journey into the future, and communicate our high expectations for maximizing his/her potential.  I will compassionately do all that I can to enable your son/daughter to recognize where they stand and envision where they want to be.  Through my belief in your child, I hope to convey a sense of self-worth and the motivation to take a step each day in the direction of success.


I will be in contact with you frequently throughout the school year.  I look forward to meeting you on Parent-Teacher Conference day November 2, from 4-8 PM, or November 3, from 9-Noon, and hope that you will contact me at any time with any questions, comments, or concerns.  Please check often your child’s attendance and academic progress through our SKYWARD  Program.  Together, we can see your son/daughter reach his/her maximum potential.

My classroom telephone number is 444-3167 @extension 1227.  My school e-mail address is mredding@wacohi.net For more information about WCHS check the website at wacohi.net.   
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Parents of science students will be receiving 2 signature sheets 
   which are to be returned to me no later than Monday, August 21
   with information concerning the course, discipline, and safety.
Sincerely,


Melissa Redding

